
To: OHSAA SOC Officials 

From: Holly Herrholtz, Director of Officiating Development-Soccer 

Subject: Officiating Clinic-Soccer 

Date: Friday, May 3, 2024 

 

UPDATED DATES: PLEASE READ  

 

Good afternoon all,  

There has been a change in the date of the SOC Officiating Clinic at Clear Fork High School. Please 
see the change highlighted below: 

• May 18, 2024 @ 12:00pm- Clear Fork High School 
o 987 OH-97, Bellville, OH 44813 

Please bring your flags and dress for pitch practice. Do not worry if you are unable to attend the 
dates above, Holly is working on adding additional dates.  

If you have any additional questions, please contact Holly Herrholtz at hherrholtz@ohsaa.org.  

 

Best, 

 

mailto:hherrholtz@ohsaa.org

